
  

   

 

27 February 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

I am writing to inform you that your son has expressed an interest in travelling to the Allianz 
Stadium on Saturday 4 March to support the 1st XV play the semi – final of the NatWest Cup 
against Bromsgrove School at 3.00pm. 

We will be offering a coach service to the game where the students will need to assemble at 
school at 10.30am where they will register prior to leaving for the game. 

I would advise them to wear appropriate clothing to ensure that they are protected from the 
elements for the day and bring food.  We have no information as to whether the stadium will be 
selling any food on the day however they could bring cash just in case.  The organisers have 
stated that there will be a strict no-alcohol ban on premises rule for all spectators. 

Could I also remind the students that the 1st XV team are not the only students representing 
Bishop Wordsworth’s School at the semi-finals and when cheering on the side line, they adhere to 
the guidelines of the Rugby Football Union. 

RESPECT, DISCIPLINE, SPORTSMANSHIP & ENJOYMENT 

Normal school policies apply for all students attending the match and all boys will ensure that they 
are punctual to the assembly points stated by the staff within the stadium and the coach area.   

We would like to thank the students for their support for the 1st XV and would like to state that we 
fully intend to progress onto the next stage.  So having their loud support on the sideline would 
definitely enhance our determination to reach our goal.  The BWSPA will also be selling supporters 
flags on the day. 

Could you complete and sign the adjoining reply slip and return to Mr Gilmour by Wednesday 1 
March.  

Best regards 

 

Terry Gilmour 
Head of Rugby  
 



  

   

 

 

LOGISTICS: 

1030AM  MEET BWS SPORTS HALL  

1.30PM  ARRIVE – MOVE TO APPOINTED AREA IN STADIUM 

2.15PM BWS TEAM PHOTO & WARM UP 

2.58 PM BWS 1ST XV WALK OUT 

3.00PM  KICK OFF 

4:15PM FINAL WHISTLE 

4.45PM DEPART ALLIANZ  

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Final of the NatWest Cup Saturday 4 March - Supporters 

To be returned to Mr Gilmour by Wednesday 1 March 2017 

 

I have read the following letter and can confirm that my Son/Ward _____________________Tutor 

Group______ understands that he will also be representing Bishop Wordsworth’s School in the 

stands of the Allianz Stadium and will comply with the terms and logistics of the day. 

Parents signature:_________________________________  

Students signature:________________________________ 

Date:_____________________ 


